
Mt; Washington Community Council Minutes
December 2020
(all MWCC board members present)



First Responders report: Officer Butler presented Crime Stats/Captain Jones will move to the Police Academy and Dennita Pettis will replace him at District 2.         

Community Support Orgs report: Public Schools will continue to be virtual until the end of January. The $1,000 MWCC donated to the schools in 2020 is earmarked for a Virtual Interactive Nature Camp open to students from Mt. Washington Elementary and Sands.

MWCURC report: Savings down this year; dues will be $90 for two years;
Greg Landsman gave an update on police oversight initiative to increase safety; 	ethics proposals; sewer and tax abatements.	

Budget for 2021: Kristina reported on the budget committee recommendations and it was passed unanimously. (Sarah moved and Karen seconded)

NSP: Zak reported on old and potentially new projects for NSP dollars 2020 and 2021. We will vote in January 2021

Membership and Elections: everyone can renew on the website and all are encouraged to attend the January 2021 meeting for elections and NSP vote.

Announcements

